

November 23, 2015

Office of the President

Dr. Belle Wheelan, President Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges 1866 Southern Lane Decatur, GA 3033

Dear Dr. Wheelan,

In keeping with the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACS-COC), Principles of Accreditation: Foundations for Quality Enhancement, St. Philip's College is respectfully submitting the requested SACS-COC Faculty Roster Form, which provides faculty qualifications and coursework assigned to St. Philip's College faculty teaching at Brackenridge Early College High School, an off-campus instructional site, where 50% or more of the credits for the Associate of Arts degree program will be offered upon SACS-COC prospectus approval.

I look forward to continually working to ensure that St. Philip's College complies with all guidelines set forth by the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges. Please let me know if you have any questions or need any clarification.

Sincerely,

Adena Williams Loston, Ph.D.

President

encl: SACS-COC Faculty Roster Form, proposed 11/23/2015 Letter from Dr. Belle Wheelan, SACS-COC Faculty Roster Form Request cc: Dr. Maria Hinojosa SACS-COC Accreditation Liaison, St. Philip's College